Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION IV-A CALABARZON

15 May 2024
Regional Memorandum

No0.360 s.2024

PARTICIPATION AND INVITATION FOR THE SECOND CHILD
PROTECTION E-LEARNING COURSE FOR EDUCATORS

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. In reference to DepEd Memorandum OUOPS-2024-05-036361, this Office
through the Field Technical Assistance Division, requests for the participation
of interested educators under Region IV-A CALABARZON for the second Child
Protection E-Learning Course.

2. The activity aims to develop a deeper understanding of the ever-evolving child
protection concerns, online and offline. The course also aims to empower
educators with tools and education materials that may be used for advocating
learning rights.

3. Relative to this, the enrollment for the e-learning course already commenced
last May 13, 2024, but will end up until June 30, 2024.

4. Furthermore, the eLearning course is accredited by the Professional
Regulations Commission and is open for teaching and non-teaching
personnel, free of charge, and those licensed professional teachers who have
completed the course will gain a corresponding of ten (10) Continuing
Profession Development (CPD) points. Other details of the activity can be
found on the attached DepEd Memorandum.

5.  For further details, you may contact the Chief of the Field Technical Assistance
Division and Regional Learner Rights and Protection Focal, Mr. Michael Girard
R. Alba via email at michael.alba@deped.gov.ph or Ms. Rochelle May M. Nisola
via email at rochellemay.nisola@deped.gov.ph.
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6.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ATTY. ALBERé!E T. ESCO:QRTE, CESO II

13 Regional Director
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